P.O.B. 568 Jerusalem Israel March 20th 1960.

Dear Brother Mote:-

Greetings again from Jerusalem. We are wondering how everything is going with you these days, as it has been sometime since we heard from you. We hope you and your loved Health is the greatest blessing on earth, and ones are well. how thankful we are that all are well here, and the work is also going along very well. We are all uhusually busy these days, with much important work piled up which we all enjoy doing for is about the Father's business. Our son is of much help. He is picking up the printing business quickly, and doing good He did most all of the printing on our new calenprinting. dar for 1960, which we are sending out this week. It will be a little late, but you know the Bible year begins about with April and not with January which is Roman. Exodus 12:2 and 13:4.

I am mailing one of the calendars to you by common mail. You have helped out financially with the good work here, which we appreciate very much, and I want you to have one of these calendars, and I am not expecting you to pay anything for it either. You are welcome to it. Praise His name for such as you who live for others, and help put the message of salvation out to the perishing ones. After you pray about it should the Heavenly Father lay it upon your heart to send more tithes or offerings over, it will sure be appreciated, and used in a field where the harvest indeed is ripe, and it will bear fruit abundently for the glory of Him Who has called us into His vine—yeard.

There is still a lot of borded trouble here, but we may expect that until the Master comes. We still witness very miraculous happenings here in the border warfare, and otherwise. I mentioned in the Reporter recently about a big swarm of locusts coming over on the Israel side from Jordan, and how a large flock of sea-gulls came in from the sea, and devoured them. The paper said it was a spectacular battle but the gulls were more than conquerors. We have had a very mild winter. No snow, and no freezing weather. Flowers have blossomed all winter out doors like summer, with the vegetable and fruit stands always loaded with food. Tomatoes are on the market here all winter every year. The new baby David Dugger born since they came is doing fine.

We all send the best of wishes, trusting that by the watchful care of our loving Father you are all well and safe, and hoping to hear from you when it is convenient for you to write. Thanking you for your past help, we are

As ever in the service, Your Brother

a. W. Dugger